
     COMPLIANCE HOTLINE 

1-800-820-7493 
(Toll-Free) 

 
Adhering to anything less than 100% compliance with all state and 

federal laws not only represents unethical practices, it is against the 

law!  In order to allow employees or physicians an avenue in which to 

raise their concerns and prevent possible wrong doing, Meridian has 

established a toll-free Hotline that employee’s can call.  Calls to this 

Hotline are answered by an outside compliance company, and your 

information is strictly confidential!  The company will not retaliate 

against employees or others who bring forward compliance issues!  

When in doubt, check it out! 

 

 

 


